lauren@ecoimpact.co.za

From: Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za

Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 2:05 PM

To: lauren@ecoimpact.co.za

Subject: Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry have been submitted to the department

Dear Mrs Lauren Abrahams (EAP)

A request for consultation for the following Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry have been submitted to the
department:

Vegetation Clearing for Cultivation
Your request for consultation was submitted to:

Name : Mr M. Murovhi (Acting Director: Institutional Establishment (Acting))
e-Mail : murovhim@dws.gov.za
Tel : 0219416237

Thank you,
e-WULAAS Team

e-WULAAS

In Production

DISCLAIMER: This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have
received this message in error, please notify the system manager/sender. Any unauthorized use, alteration or
dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Water and Sanitation further accepts no liability whatsoever for any
loss, whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from this e-mail, nor for any consequence of its use or
storage.



